
617 West Street 
617 West St. (Currently Residential Rental): The property at 617 West Street has not been found to fit within an adaptive 
re-use model in the development plan for the property.  The proposed development for the land adjacent to the district 

necessitates the removal of this structure.

In future development, any structures would follow the Department of the Interior’s Standards for new construction within 
an Historic District.  In the event that no new structure were built following the infrastructure requirements, and to establish 

a buffer for the residential neighborhood and to maintain the overall feeling of the residential district, the development 
plan for this property would be to establish a green space with boulevard trees and landscaping to mitigate harm to the 

district itself and to the residential properties within the district and to maintain the overall residential feeling of the artery 
of West Street to the historic district.  The landscaping plan would be submitted as a new application and would meet the 

requirements of the Department of the Interior’s Standards for new development of greenspace within an Historic District. 

To mitigate harm to the residence itself, the owner has agreed to award the house to anyone wishing to relocate it.  To move 
this house within the district has not been shown to be an available option as the current setbacks preclude a house of this 

size from being adaptable to any of these vacant properties.  After marketing the house to the public, if no person or business 
can utilize the house, the request for demolition is still requested. The owners have investigated mitigation to the adverse 

effect if demolition is the remaining option and will contact builders and salvage operations to salvage any structurally sound 
and historically significant features that remain prior to demolition.  Also, the house and the property will be documented 

for archival purposes to establish a record for historic preservation interests. 








